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GNYCUC Recognizes Top Construction Projects 
 

The Greater New York Construction User 

Council (GNYCUC) honored Patrick Burke, 

Assistant Vice President of Capital Project 

Management at Columbia University Medical 

Center during its 2016 Chairman’s. 

New York City’s top construction projects of 

2016 were also recognized at the event held at 1271 

Avenue of the Americas. 

The ceremony recognized Burke for his 

exceptional leadership and dedication to quality 

development throughout Columbia University. 

With decades of extensive construction and 

design experience, Mr. Burke plays a key role in 

instrumenting the advancement of their facilities 

including the newly dedicated Roy and Diana 

Vagelos Education Center and Columbia 

University School of Nursing Building. 

In addition, GNYCUC honored exceptional 

construction projects of 2016 that included: 

 Commercial-New Renovation: 1221 

Avenue of Americas 

 Commercial-New Construction: 4WTC 

 Cultural: Kings Theatre 

 Public Space- Grace Farms 

 Retail: Porcelanosa America Flagship 

 Hotel: Baccarat Hotel 

 Healthcare: Northwell Health Forest 

Hills Hospital Center 

 Public Project: NYPD Police Academy 

 Residential: 150 Charles Street 

 Infrastructure: NYU Langone Medical 

Center 

More than 150 owners as well as leading 

architects, engineers and contractors attended the 

event. 

Marcelo Velez, Vice Chair of GNYCUC, noted, 

“The Chairman’s Reception provides an 

opportunity for industry recognition across many 

project types. The GNYCUC’s goal is to ensure that 

owners, institutions, builders and designers 

continue to focus on ambitious and creative 

construction projects that have made New York 

great.”



 


